As of Thursday, December 14, 2023, the State Bank of Herscher is partnering with Harland Clark
for our check printing services. By transitioning to Harland Clark, you, our customer, will benefit from
better pricing.

If you currently order your checks online, please contact the bank at 815-426-2156 or 815-932-9160, to
place your first order.

As in the past, you will be able to continue to bring your reorders to the bank or will be able to place
orders online.

Please feel free to contact either branch with questions at the phone numbers listed above.

We look forward to helping you through this transition and are pleased to partner with a company
that will allow for greater savings on check printing services.



